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Electrical Inspections

Labelling Clothes
All clothing brought in must be
labelled to avoid clothes going
missing.  If bringing in clothes,

please drop them off in one of the
white labelling bins located outside 
Maple Crescent and Chestnut Hill.

Western Day

Habitat for Humanity
Who Did It Club
Alzheimer Society
The Salvation Army

Please note that Norview Lodge is
not accepting donations of

physical items at this time. Please
consider donating to:

Donations

Summer Days Drifting Away

All permitted electrical items must be inspected by Facilities
Services Staff before being used.  Once inspected, a sticker will
be placed on the items to indicate it has been checked and safe

to use.

Please drop off all items requiring inspection to Reception
(Monday - Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm) or to the registered staff on
your area after hours.  When items are dropped off please have

the residents name and home area labeled on the item(s).

Saddle up! Dust off your boots and
sport your best flannel for Western

Day on Wednesday, September
27th.  Mosey on over to the Centre

Courtyard at 2:00pm for some
Western themed fun!

We have had such a great summer of making lasting memories,
even if the weather didn’t cooperate on some days.  

June was Seniors Month and it kicked off a fun-filled three
months of entertainment, outings, barbeques, and much

needed outdoor time.  Some of the highlights included: Tia
McGraff (singer/songwriter), Whole Home Games Day, OPP

Canine Unit Visit, Vintage Car Show, Alice’s Food Truck, Whole
Home Bingo, Strawberry Social, Swim program, and Line

Dancing.  

Our Resident’s Council supported a week long Music Festival,
which brought in daily whole home entertainment the week of

July 16th.  The Lion’s Club provided weekly entertainment
during the months of July and August.  

We are looking forward to continuing to offer creative
programming that promotes ongoing learning and helps foster

new friendships!
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Welcome

Happy Birthday

In Memoriam

Shirley B.
David B.
Cheryl B.
Wilfred C.

Barb G.
Bob G.

Margaret H.
Alex K.

Infection Control Updates
Masks are recommended but no longer required

throughout the home. In outbreak situations, or if a
resident is on Additional Precautions, all visitors and staff

are to comply with masking and other PPE requirements as
directed by the Outbreak Management Team and the local

Public Health Unit.

Passive screening continues for all staff and visitors. Please
continue to self-monitor for any COVID-19 compatible

symptoms or other respiratory or infectious diseases to
prevent the spread of illness. Visitors should continue to

avoid visiting for 10 days after symptom onset or positive
COVID-19 test result (whichever came first).

Residents with COVID-19 remain under isolation and under
additional precautions for 10 days. Residents can leave

their room after 5 days while wearing a mask. If unable to
wear a mask, residents will be required to complete a 10

day isolation period in their room.

COVID-19 booster vaccinations are recommended for
residents every 6 months as per the Ministry of Health. We

will be hosting a Fall Booster Clinic for eligible residents

Lillian L.
David M.

Kay M.
Ben M.

Margaret P.
Tody R.

Phyllis S.
Julie S.

Wayne W.

Mary O.
Peggy T.
Mary V.
Alice V.

Harry W.
Florence W.

Mary Jane B.
Cheryl B.
Maria C.
Ken G.

Martha M.
Doug M.
Tody R.
Lynn S.

We would love to see your furry friends visit the home but
we do have a process to follow prior to them coming in.

The requirements for someone to bring in a dog for a pet
visit is they need to provide a copy of their most recent

vaccinations, which need to be valid for the current year.
This document will be required on an annual basis if the dog

is to continue coming into the home. 

There is a pet visit binder that is now kept at the Reception
desk. The binder holds a copy of the dog’s vaccination

paperwork; the pet visitor policy that needs to be read by
the handler and signed off as well as, the handler’s contact

information. The dog and their handler cannot proceed with
a visit unless these steps are completed.

Please see Reception for more information.

Pet Visits


